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New Franken Fire Department Fun Run/Walk 

The 12th Annual New Franken Fire Department Run/Walk will be on Saturday, September 20, 2014 

For more information call 920-246-2361 or e-mail friendsofnffd@gmail.com. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  

Reminder regarding snow plowing and removal 

Please remember-do NOT push snow across the road making piles on the shoulder of the roads when 

plowing out your driveways. This is a hazard to both drivers and the local and county road workers 

when they plow the roadways. 

Thank you to all for donating and making use of the Humboldt Free Library. It is off to a great start 

and has seen much use so far. Remember to take a book/leave a book. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  

RECYCLING/DROPOFF CENTER The Town of Humboldt recycling and garbage drop off center is for the 

use of town residents ONLY! You can not and should not be bringing in your family’s (that do not 

reside in the Town) garbage, recyclables etc. Please be conscious of the extra cost this brings to the 

Town and ultimately to ALL the residents when this occurs. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  

General Election Date is November 4, 2014 Anyone needing an absentee ballot please send an 

application for a ballot to the Town clerk. The last day to vote in person, by absentee ballot is 

October 31. You can start requesting absentee ballots anytime and they will be sent out about 3 

weeks prior to the election. Please return these ballots to the clerk as soon as possible. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  

Again, any one wishing to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy at 

baierl05@centurytel.net . 


